
 
 
 
 

May 17, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Whitby Parents, 

 

As we’ve announced, Bob Fricker and Marsha Little from Carney Sandoe and 

Associates will be on campus at Whitby on May 22-23 for a site visit. This is part of their 

process of engaging with the community for feedback and open conversations about the 

Head of School search. 

 

As members of our Whitby parent community, we value your input, and we would like to 

ask you to be involved in our search process. We are beginning our search process with 

meetings with Bob and Marsha to help define our candidate position statement - the 

qualities we seek in our next Head and our aspirations for the school. 

 

We would appreciate your participation in the Open Forum that Bob and Marsha will 

conduct next week. 

Date: Tuesday, May 23, 7:45 - 8:15 AM in the PAC 

Date: Wednesday, May 24, 8:00 PM via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84683925314?pwd=eS9ldHNDdE8vRzlRL3kzbXAwdnZXZz0

9 

Meeting ID: 846 8392 5314Passcode: 970239One tap 

mobile+16465588656,,84683925314#,,,,*970239# US (New 

York)+16469313860,,84683925314#,,,,*970239# US 

 

Strong engagement from members of our community who deeply understand and 

appreciate Whitby is vital to our success in choosing a new Head. We hope you can join 

us in this process. 

 

Thanks for your attention and your participation. And as always, thank you so much for 

everything you do to support Whitby. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrea Douglas, MD 

Chair, Head of School Search Committee 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84683925314?pwd=eS9ldHNDdE8vRzlRL3kzbXAwdnZXZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84683925314?pwd=eS9ldHNDdE8vRzlRL3kzbXAwdnZXZz09

